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On November 13th expert consultations of foreign ministries of Poland, the Czech 
Republic, the Slovak Republic, Hungary and Slovenia were held in Warsaw to assess the 
situation in South-Eastern Europe and to discuss matters of regional co-operation. There 
was agreement that the inclusion of Yugoslavia into International organizations and 
mechanisms of co-operation would help to stabilize the situation in the Balkans and that 
the democratic changes in this country would open new opportunities for regional co-
operation. 
 
The participants of consultations confirmed the interest of their countries in further 
exchanges of information and views about important issues of European policy, including 
situation in the Balkans. Along with the decisions of heads of government of four countries 
the Visegrád Group remains a structure open to co-operation with interested countries like 
Slovenia. 
 
 
[Quelle: http://www.visegrad.org/events.php?kdy=13november2000] 
 


